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Looking Ahead
October 9  Members Meeting &
     Halloween Party
October 27  CGLG Fall Meeting,
     Kingswood, Mansfield
November 13 Members Meeting
December 8  Decorate Clubhouse for
    Christmas Banquet  1 p.m.
December 11 Christmas Banquet
July 15-17, 2019  National Convention
   Des Moines/Johnston, Iowa

It’s Halloween Time
Though costumes are not required, they sure add a lot to
the festivities at an October members meeting of The
Gardeners of Lima.  This year’s meeting/party will feature
a wiener roast.  We look forward to seeing you Tuesday,
Oct 9, at 7 p.m.

Hermon Woodlands Park

In late August Frank and Alice Cooley visited Hermon Woodlands Park
which is part of the Johnny Appleseed Metropolitan Park District.  In
addition to the pleasant walk along the wide pathways in the woods we
found the site pictured below.  A play-house sized pioneer cabin and  a
circle of logs is a great place for group educational experiences.

Plans for Christmas Banquet
The Christmas Banquet on December 11 will be at the
Clubhouse.  There will be a sign-up sheet for carry-in.  Cost
will be $10 per person for those who do not bring a dish to
share.

Decorating will be Saturday, Dec. 8, at 1:00 pm.
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 WEB-SITE  UPDATE
Check out the new look of our Web-site

thegardenersoflima.com

We are now on
Facebook

Pictures of club events have been posted on
our Facebook page.

Wildlife in September
Wildlife in Ohio has gone through much change in the
last 200-plus years.  Wildlife Officer Craig Barr used
interesting graphics to  show the changes in various
animal populations within the state.  He also chronicled
the development of state wildlife laws and the history and
operation of the Ohio Department of Wildlife.

1st Vice President Ray Brown conducted the September
meeting of The Gardeners of Lima.

Officer Craig Barr

Sleeve Patch

Badge

September’s Delicious Refreshments


